
 

 
 
 
13th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers 
 
Re: The Great Fire of London – Rainbow Theatre Visit in school 
     
Date:     Tuesday 1st November 2022   
Voluntary Contribution: £8.00 
 
On Tuesday 1st November 2022 the children in Year 2 will be taking part in a Great Fire of London 
drama workshop with the use of smoke machines for added effect!  This will support our learning in 
history lessons for the first half of the summer term. If your child would like to, they may come in 
their own clothes representative of the time i.e. plain t shirt and shorts or skirt/dress. No football kits 
or bright clothing with vibrant logos please. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 to cover the costs and payment for this workshop 
can be made through the on-line payment system, Parent Mail.  Please also tick the Parental Consent 
box giving your permission. We appreciate that this the second request for money this term but this 
is extremely valuable, immersive learning experience that will kick start our topic.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 


